
COUNCIL – 28 JANUARY 2016

PUBLIC PETITION

In accordance with the Council’s Petition Scheme set out in Chapter 12 of the 
Council Constitution, one public petition has been submitted for consideration at the 
Council meeting.

The lead petitioner will be given five minutes to present the petition at the Council 
meeting and the petition will then be discussed by Councillors for a maximum of 15 
minutes. The Council will decide how to respond to the petition at the meeting and 
the lead petitioner will receive written confirmation of the decision. 

Details of Petition

Mr Tony Brough has submitted a petition containing 3,316 signatures on behalf of 
the Ainsdale Civic Society which states: 

“We ask Sefton Council to have winter vehicular access to Ainsdale Beach 
reinstated.”

A copy of the petition support statement is attached. 


